CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

The Oregon Area Chamber of Commerce has partnered with the City of
Oregon to offer our rural businesses an exclusive spot for Trunk Or Treat
on Halloween! (Tuesday, October 3lst, 2023)

Koontz Place will be reserved for businesses wishing to participate.
Vehicles will enter at the barricade entrance of Park West and Koontz
Place at 4:30 PM, then line the right side of Koontz place in order of
arrival. Trick or Treating will end at 8pm.

Businesses and participants are responsible for decorating their vehicle
and providing treats for the area trick or treaters. Each year the area
estimates 500 participants, so be sure to stock up!

Spaces are limited! If you wish to participate please reach out and we will
get you on the list!
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Oregon Area Chamber of Commerce
122 N. 4th St.
Oregon, IL 61061
(815)732-2100
chamber.director@oregonil.com




